November 12, 1980

Mr. Bob Vergnale

Shelter Development Corp., Inc.
P. 0. Box 6725 -
Greenville, S. C., 29606

Dear Mr. Vergnale:

In response to your inquiry regarding adequate fire protection to
the proposed apartment complex off Grove Road, adjacent to the
hospital property, the Greenville City Fire Department can provide

the same level of protection to

being provided to all areas of the City.

Sincerely,

LA Crotrs

R. L. Carson, Chief
Fire Department
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